

## FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT PO Box 305 Bethel, AK 99559 (907) 543-4844 phone

March 31, 2021

Dear Bethel LKSD Community,

With our schools in Bethel reopening to more and more grades, we once again need to change our food service systems. Meals on the Bus will no longer be running, as our buses are once again getting kids to and from school safely five days a week!

Our meal pick up at the Ayaprun parking lot will be open Monday through Friday from 4:30-6:00pm. This is the place to pick up meals for any students who are not in person for school on that day. We are still able to provide meals for all children in the community 18 years of age and younger (or over 18 and enrolled with LKSD).

Children will be eligible for one breakfast and one lunch per day, provided that they were not attending school in person on that day.

Please call (907) 545-8844 with any questions.

Thank you,

Marybeth Whalen, SNS

**Food Service Director** 

Lower Kuskokwim School District

This institution is an equal opportunity employer and provider.